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To whom it may concern 

On the 23 March 2019 at approximately 0150, two staff from Minister Reynold's office (Ml- 23} came in through Point 8 and requested (Positively Identified) green passes as they had forgotten theirs 

I PSS Officer Mark Fairweather then asked for identification which they both produced before I could issue their passes (34644) and {25396) 

I observed that the female may have been affected by alcohol as she stumbled whilst trying to self­clear through the Walk through Metal Detector 

I then asked Nicola Anderson (Foxtrot4) who was in the area could she escort the two pass holders to the suite 

I then called the PSOR and informed them of the pass numbers, and that there would be an entry into the suite 

At approximately 0230 the male pass holder exited {alone) through Point 8 in a hurry and dropped off his pass. I asked him if he was coming back. He didn't stop and hastily replied "NO" 

Straight after this I contacted Kevin Callan (Security 3) and I formed him of the situation and my 
concerns of the welfare of the female pass holder 

Regards 

PSS Officer 

Mark Fairweather 

24/03/2019 
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